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Go Quackers at Barry Mill’s Duck Race 

 

Celebrate this May Bank Holiday Weekend differently and enjoy all the fun of the 

Duck Race Extravaganza at The National Trust for Scotland’s Barry Mill. 

 

As well as racing ducks, visitors can enjoy free admission to Barry Mill, a rare 

piece of living, working history where if the walls - graffitied with names of the 

characters who worked there - could speak, they’d tell tales of the Mill’s 

technological and social heritage. Visitors can see the water powered wheel and 

enjoy the atmosphere of a rumbling building that works in harmony with nature. 

 

Ciarán Quigley, Senior Assistant and Miller at Barry Mill said,” As well as enjoying 

the action of our ever popular duck races, attendees can visit  the turning water 

mill, browse stalls in the craft village and enjoy a relaxing lunch or picnic in the 

grounds.” 

 

The event will take place on both Saturday 5 and Sunday 6 May, no booking 

necessary and ducks will be available for £2 each on the day. Races will take 

place between 11:30 - 3:30, approximately every 20 minutes.  

 

As well as the duck races and free admission to the Mill, there will be face 

painting, food, refreshments and craft stalls on site. 

 

- ENDS -  

 

National Trust for Scotland Press Office. Contact Sarah Cuthbert-Kerr on 0131 

458 0272/ 07713 786277.  
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